Ordinance 14539

Attachment D


MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

BETWEEN

KING COUNTY

AND 

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF PROFESSIONAL

AND TECHNICAL ENGINEERS, LOCAL 17(F)

SUPERVISORS

Subject:
Payroll Changes
The Union agrees to change from the current semi-monthly payroll process to a bi-weekly payroll process if such change is enacted through an ordinance or by executive policy.  The County agrees to meet with the Union and discuss the effects of such change in the event that the new payroll process does not include a transition option for the employees and the transition creates an undue hardship.

	For the County:


	
	

	King County Executive
	
	Date


	
	
	

	Joseph L. McGee

Executive Director

International Federation of Professional and Technical Engineers, Local 17, AFL-CIO
	
	Date
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